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Item No. 15.4.2 

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the Floor

Date of Council Meeting:  September 17, 2019 

Subject:  Trail Connection 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report regarding the possibility of developing a trail linking 
the Westmount Plains subdivision to the Old Lawrencetown Road.  

Reason: 

The Old Lawrencetown Road Trail is an active transportation, multi use pathway built on a former K 
Road that is owned by HRM.  Residents in the local neighbourhood along Ross Road and the school 
area have expressed a desire to see a safe connection developed to the existing trail that would allow 
them to reach destinations in Cole Harbour while also addressing road safety concerns. 

Outcome Sought: 

Staff report regarding the possibility of developing a trail linking the Westmount Plains subdivision to 
the Old Lawrencetown Road.  
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